
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 1, 2023 
 
Nema Construction  
Attn: Ali Farahani 
555 Pierce Street # 1005 
Albany, CA 94706 
 
 
RE: Non-binding Letter of Intent to Award contract for Bid No. B22/23-10, Campus 

Infrastructure Electrical Distribution Project at Chabot College     
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 
Dear Mr. Farahani, 
 
On July 19, 2023, Chabot-Las Positas Community College District opened Request for Proposals 
for Bid No. B22/23-10, Campus Infrastructure Electrical Distribution Project at Chabot College.     
 
Your firm submitted the apparent successful bid. The recommendation to award Nema 
Construction of Albany, CA a contract for the Campus Infrastructure Electrical Distribution 
Project will go to the Board of Trustees for Approval and award at their August 15, 2023 regular 
meeting.  
 
After the Board approval, your firm will receive a Notice to Proceed (NTP). If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Michael Garr, Project Planner, Manager 
Chabot College, Facilities Bond Program  
 
 

 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 

7600 Dublin Blvd. 3rd Floor, Dublin CA  94568 
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